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KS1 Summer Singalong Update 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’re pleased to let you know that our KS1 Summer Singalong will be going ahead as planned on 

their school field! 

The KS1 gate will open at 2:00pm, and parents are welcome to make their way onto the field to 

set up – please note that we will not be providing chairs, so feel free to bring your own if you wish. 

The PTA will be serving drinks so please do come and support. They are accepting cash and card 

payments.  

The singing will begin at approximately 2:10pm and last for around 15 minutes. After the 

performance, parents are welcome to stay and enjoy a small snack with their child. As always, the 

weather can be unpredictable, so please come prepared for all conditions.  

The gate will reopen at 2:45pm for parents to leave with their child; siblings may also go home at 

this time, but we ask for your patience while we locate them. All parents must be off site by 

3:00pm, when the gate will be locked again.  

We’re looking forward to a lovely afternoon and hope you can join us. 

KS1 Team 

Miss Hislop, Mrs Harvey, Miss Heaton and Miss Giles  
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